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Notice to Homeowners

Regarding: Home Assessments

The Lil’wat Nation Housing and Infrastructure Departments have partnered with
Community Power based out of Vancouver to conduct these home assessments.

A first step toward successfully acquiring funding or a loan to pay for a
renovation is to have a report that details the current condition of your home
and, subsequently, the most critical elements to replace and to improve on the
life expectancy, livability and energy efficiency of your home.

The Lil'wat Housing Department can provide you with a free of charge
professional inspection of your home.

Lil'wat Nation is working with Community Power, a home energy and housing
specialist that works with First Nation communities across the province, to
perform the home assessment. Community will be in starting the second round
of home assessments in July 2023.

Each assessment will take approximately 2 to 3 hours to complete, and they will
need access to all rooms in your home, the attic as well as the exterior of your
home.

Eligibility includes;

e A Homeowner

e Have Home Insurance

e Have a Renovation Application submitted.
¢ Not a renter with Lil’'wat Nation

e Not apart of CMHC Section 95 Program


https://www.communitypower.ca/

